
Bruce Hamilton, Chairman DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES 
SAFETY BOARD Jessie H. Roberson 

Joyce L. Connery 
Washington, DC 20004-2901 

December 9, 2019 

The Honorable Dan Brouillette 
Secretary of Energy 
US Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20585-1000 

Dear Secretary Brouillette: 

We are in receipt of your November 25, 2019, letter requesting a 25-day extension to 
provide a report and brief outlining plans to address safety issues with the Safety Significant 
Confinement Ventilation System (SSCVS), at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant. 

We grant an extension to December 20, 2019 to provide the report and schedule a 
briefing to occur after the first of the year. 

Yours truly, 

Y~l~ 
Chairman 

c: Mr. Joe Olencz 




